
 

 

 

Preservation Parks of Delaware County 

 

 

Winter Safety Tips 

 

While visiting Preservation Parks during the winter months, please remember: 

 

 Use caution when snow and ice are present. While we make efforts to keep 

parking lots and sidewalks free from snow and ice, we do not clear nature 

trails. Cross-country skiing is permitted on trails when proper conditions 

exist. 

 

  Do not walk on ice-covered ponds or creeks. Ice skating and ice fishing are 

not permitted in Preservation Parks. 

 

 Preservation Parks offers two sledding hills at Gallant Woods Preserve and 

Blues Creek Preserve for visitor use and enjoyment. Please follow the posted 

sled hill rules. No downhill skiing, snowboarding, or non-commercial 

sledding devices permitted. Pets must be on a leash and are not permitted to 

run free on sled hills. 

 

Because of the risk of severe injury during winter conditions, anyone caught on 

ice-covered ponds or violating sled hill rules will be required to leave the park.   

 
 

 

 

Park officers are on duty during park hours.  614-989-1972.  

 

Thanks for visiting Preservation Parks!     

             

           


